
Board Action 

Our Maintenance worker will be out on FMLA March 19-June 8, 2018. I am requesting that Eric Reynolds 

and Steve Ackerson be paid on the salary schedule of Maintenance Worker 1 during the times we need 

them to do work beyond the scope of their role as Lead Custodian. This is not permanent and is not for 

every day of work for them. This adjustment in pay would only be during times we have asked them to 

do something more difficult or outside of their regular job duties. It would be on average, about $5 

increase per hour for the times in question. 


